
September-October 2018

New Busy Schedule 
After  stepping  our  toes  into  deputation  in  the  summer,  our 
schedule really ramped up in the Fall. We had meetings almost 
every  week  since  the  middle  of  September  in  various  states: 
Pennsylvania,  New  Jersey,  Delaware,  and  Maryland.  Every 
weekend came with a new church to visit and while that may have 
been  tiring,  it  was  a  great  blessing.  Three  of  those  churches 
announced on the spot that they will financially support us! I was 
asked to preach at several of the churches we visited, for most of 
them it was their first time “listening” to a deaf person preach 
while my wife interpreted. It’s great to be used as a tool to be a 
learning experience for them. At the end of October, we were bit 
surprised to see that we spent over a hundred dollars on highway 
tolls alone. Our schedule towards the end of the year continues to 
be filled with new church visits every weekend until the middle of 
December. We’re looking forward to them!

Surprise!
Sometimes we must say that God has a funny sense of humor. 
Out of all days, on Labor Day, we found out that we are pregnant! 
By the time we went to the doctor’s office the week after, my wife 
was already 11 weeks, the first trimester had almost already in the 
past and we didn’t know it!  Apparently, we have been pregnant 
since the beginning of July.

Of course, this is a delightful surprise, but for it to happen as we 
start our deputation feels as if it throws a curveball into our plans 
going forward. On top of everything we’re already doing, we are 
now preparing for a baby, and my wife will be leaving her work 
sooner  than  expected  in  early  2019.  We  wil l  keep  our 
commitment to what God has called us to do, and look forward 
to what He has in store for us, no matter what surprises there 
may be. We trust the Lord knows best, and has perfect timing in 
all things He brings to pass.

Matt & Colleen 

Current support level:    
3%
Contact: 
MKDundon@gmail.com
(856) 316-6268
Sending Church:  
Hampshire View Baptist Deaf 
Church — 360 Ednor Rd, 
Silver Spring, MD 20905 — 
(301) 476-0466 
www.hvbdc.com
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Support Update
Since  we  just  went  to  most  of  our 
churches recently,  there are no new 
updates  on  our  support  level.  We’ll 
update it  as  soon as support comes 
in. 

Prayer Requests
• For a smooth pregnancy and for us 

as  we  make  adjustments  going 
forward.

• For our schedule to be filled with 
more meetings,  especially  in  2019 
since 2018 is already full.

• For our support to increase.

Thank you!!

Mission Board: 
World Wide New Testament 
Baptist Missions
2069 County Line Rd
P.O. Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086
(704) 730-1440
www.wwntbm.com


